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 February 28, 2020
Dear Parents and Students,

I am so glad to see to see February go! This means spring is soon around the corner!  We had a very busy week working on our animal reports!  Students have been sharing their dioramas they have made of their animal habitats!  Wow!  They look amazing!  

Next week is our RIF week!  We have activities planned each day and will be doing a variety of activities in the classroom throughout the week.  Guest readers are asked to come on Friday at 9:15. This is our library time.  Our theme this year is Super Heroes!  It is sure to be a fun filled week! 
Please remember to send snow pants and boots with the children EVERY day!!  It is very wet outside and we don’t want them to sit in wet clothing the rest of the day!
Our reading groups continue to focus on fact and opinion, retelling main idea, main topic, and sequence of events.  Please have your child reread stories that we read in class as many new words are introduced and this way they become familiar with the new vocabulary.  Have your child share with you a few of the new words they learned reading and the topic they are reading about.  
Our Character Trait for the month of March is Caring!  Please share/show examples of this among the community, friends, and family!
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Have a great weekend!!!
